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SIG NEWS FROM THE PROGRAM CHAIR 

Marg Malloch 

 For the upcoming AERA Conference our SIG has three paper sessions with four papers each 

and 13 paper slots for roundtables. The SIG received 41 paper submissions. We had a good number 

of volunteers for reviewing - every paper was reviewed by three people. The AERA system is more 

sophisticated now and provides the review overall outcomes as raw scores and in a variety of 

mathematical compilations to assist in the decision making! The on line tutorials have been really 

helpful. AERA staff have been quick to reply to queries and to assist. 

 According to our membership officer the SIB has 186 members. However, I think we need to 

gave a major effort to get the American members more active and submitting more paper propos-

als - we have successfully internationalized the SIG - now we need more local folks! Specifics on 

SIG Sessions will be forthcoming in the Spring 2013 Newsletter. 

  



SIG Officers 2013 

Past  Chair: James Bartlett 

Current Chair: Martin Mulder 

Program Chair: Marg Malloch 

Program Co-Chair: Michelle 

Bartlett 

Sectary: Susanne Weber 

Treasurer: Bärbel Fürstenau 

Newsletter Editor: Judith 

Brown 

Membership: Jennie L. Walker 

Web Page: Jennie I. Walker 

Dissertation Award: Michelle 

Bartlett 

 

 

For Conference updates please visit the AERA on-line site 

which includes the following: 

Annual Meeting Details, Annual Meeting On-Line Program 

(available in February),, Conference Registration and Ho-

tel Reservations, William Tierney, AERA’s President, 

shares his Observation on AERA's 2013 Conference and 

Theme, and much, much more! 

AERA 2013 CONFERENCE HIGHLIGHTS   www.aera.net 

SIG DISSERTATION AWARD and DIVISION I BOOK NOMINATION 

 SIG Dissertation Award. Michelle Bartlett will chair the  SIG’s dissertation 

award committee and present the award for best dissertation  at the SIG’s Business 

Meeting in San Francisco. Division I. In early December Judith Brown responded to the  

Division I, Education in the Professions, invitation for the best research book in the field 

published in the last two years. She nominated The Sage Handbook of Workplace Learn-
ing (2010). Editors M. Malloch, L. Cairns, K. Evans, and B. O’Connor. London: Sage Publica-

tions written primarily by our SIG members. The Handbook is a seminal exploration of 

inquiry in the professions connecting research to both theory and practice.  We will an-

nounce the outcome in our SIG Spring Newsletter. 

SIG Web Page: 

http://www.aera.net/SIG136/MessagefromSIGChair/tabid/13476/Default.aspx  
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